St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

23 November 2017

Wednesday 28th November – Whole School PANTO in School – 'Jack and the Beanstalk' – 1pm

Friday 30th November – Y3 & 6 ICT Enrichment Day Friday 30th November – NON UNIFORM DAY in

exchange for cakes and biscuits for the Christmas Fayre

Friday 30th November – CHRISTMAS FAYRE 3:30pm

British Values

If you come into school over the next few weeks, you will see the wonderful British



Values display Mrs McKee has created with all the children across the school. The children had so much fun participating in the Art sessions and I am sure that you will agree that the display is wonderful.





Thank
you to
everyone
who
supported
our 'spotty

day' for 'Children In Need' on Friday! We raised over £100 selling Pudsey Bear wrist bands. This money will be sent directly to Children In Need. **This week...** Year 2 have been learning all

about
Australia.
They have
produced
some
beautiful
aboriginal
art and



the children even took part in some Bushtucker Trials!

Also this week.... Our

Nursery, Foundation 2 and Year 1 children took part in some active 'Tiny Tales and Tunes' workshops. A wonderful lady called Catherine led the sessions and the children all had lots of fun and learnt so much.





After School Clubs

Next week will be the last week of extra curricular clubs this term.

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS RUNNING DURING DECEMBER.

CHRISTMAS COLOURING

COMPETITION - Please remember to have all entries for the 'Christmas Colouring Competition' returned to school by Thursday 29th November.

Attendance -Congratulations to

Year 1 who win the cakes again! Well done to Year 6 too who so nearly beat Year 1!

Foundation 2 - 94.4%

Year 1 – 97.7% Year 2 – 87.9%

Year 3 – 94.6% Year 4 – 93.1%

Class 5B - 95.0% Class 5H - 92.9%

Year 6 - 97.0%

THANKYOU FOR THE £1
DONATIONS TODAY. NEXT
FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER WE
ARE ASKING FOR CAKES/
BISCUITS IN EXCHANGE FOR
THE CHILDREN WEARING
THEIR OWN CLOTHES.

ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews





Don't forget it is our Christmas Fayre next <u>Friday 30th November</u> at 3:30pm!

We will have lots of exciting stalls and games to play, including –

Lucky Dip

Teddy Tombola

Christmas Bags

Bottle Tombola

Reindeer Food

Cake Stall

Refreshments

Face Painting

Sweet Tombola



......and Santa has promised to fit us into his busy schedule and make an appearance!



DOORS WILL OPEN TO THE FAYRE ONCE ALL THE CHILDREN HAVE LEFT SCHOOL AT THE END OF THE DAY

Please come and support our fundraising efforts.

